


We need your support to help make missions possible during our 
Air30 anniversary year. Get crafting and selling to get involved.

Get inspired and get crafting!
Here are just a few suggestions to get started:

• Knit
• Crochet
• Bake
• Virtual quiz

• Create cards
• Painting
• Drawing
• Sell quality 
   unwanted goods
• Glass painting
• Make soap

• Cross stitch
• Woodwork
• Floral arrangement
• Sell eggs
• Rag rug
• Pom poms
• Candle making
• Sell plants
• Sewing

£100 £224 £350 
will purchase a pair of 
aircrew flight boots

will fund one critical care 
car mission

funds an aircrew 
flight suit



Follow these simple steps to fundraise for our advanced 
pre-hospital service:

Once you've made your chosen items, it's time to sell them to raise funds. 
You could sell them outside your home and sell to friends and family.

Sell your crafts
You could set up a JustGiving page online so people can pay securely.

Promote your goods - use social media, inform the local press and use 
family and friends to spread the word.

Keep in touch - we want to hear 
about how you’re getting on:
Email: alison.hill@midlandsairambulance.com
Use social media and share pictures

         Facebook.com/MidlandsAirAmbulance

         Twitter.com/MAA_Charity

         Instagram.com/maa_charity

£1400 £2500 
pays for a pair of aircrew 
response kit bags

pays for one air 
ambulance mission



Midlands Air Ambulance Charity 
started 30 years ago in 1991 and 
since then, we have undertaken 
more than 63,000 missions via 
one of our three air ambulances, 
or two critical care cars, making 
our organisation one of the busiest 
pre-hospital air ambulance-led 
services in the UK.

Our mission is to provide our 
patients with outstanding 
pre-hospital care and lifesaving 
intervention at the incident scene, before 
conveying them to the most appropriate 
hospital for their individual needs, giving them the 
best possible chance of survival and recovery.

 
 

We need your support to fund up to 13 missions every single day. 
Please help make our next mission possible.

Over the last 12-month, fundraising has been a challenge. 
Covid-19 forced us to temporarily close our charity shops, cancel 

fundraising events, and postpone face to face contact with our 
supporters. Being part of the Craft Club is one of a number of 

ways that you can help us raise vital funds.


